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Chairman Fagg and Members of the Committee 

I don’t believe utility customers should have to pay for electric vehicle (EV) charging stations 

they may never use. My understanding is that, right now, power companies can pass the cost of 

building and running these stations onto all of us, even if we don’t own an EV. That’s not 

acceptable. 

If a company wants to run charging stations, they should do it as a separate business—not add 

the cost to everyone’s electric bills. SB167 makes sure utilities play by the same rules as private 

businesses and keeps things fair for ratepayers like me. 

Please support SB167 and ensure we’re not paying for something we don’t use. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kari Sue  

   Vosburgh 

Sedgwick County Precinct Committeewoman 

 


